[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing in support of the proposed Administrative Mineral Withdrawal for the Thompson Divide.  I have lived in Colorado for 42 years and love our beautiful state.  While I understand the public need for oil and gas, the Thompson Divide is not an appropriate area for this activity.  The land is rugged and has little access.  The cost to develop access to extract gas and oil would be prohibitive, and the damage to this beautiful wild area would be tragic.  Many diverse groups, ranchers, sportsmen, townspeople, outdoor lovers and environmentalist have come together in support of this proposed Administrative Mineral Withdrawal.  Thank  you for your time and  consideration.
Sincerely,
Linda McNeill


